Handout 8.1-B
02/13/24

Michele King

From: D. Muirhead <doug.muirhead@stanfordalumni.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2024 1:11 PM

To: Board of Directors

Subject: Board February 13 #8.1 Pacheco Reservoir is not Merced County

*** This email originated from outside of Valley Water. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender
and know the content is safe. ***

Just a nit-pick on an agenda title summary.

8.1 Receive an Update on the Pacheco Reservoir Expansion
Project, Project No. 91954002 (Merced County) (District 1)

Project is not in Merced County.

But if District 1 now includes Merced County, | need to

congratulate 0 Director Varela.

Regards, DougM
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